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                                                                                                          April 19, 2010 

 

Dr. Collins and Board of Trustees, 

 

West Orange Stark High School Career and Technology program has received a Spring 

2010 grant in the amount of $3050 from Southeast Texas Tech Prep Consortium. 

 

The funds will be used to purchase software used in the Web Technology classes and 

some additional textbooks for BCIS classes. 

 

Please accept this generous donation. 

 

 
 

 


